

St John's & St Andrew's Noticesheet for 23rd April

www.sjyeovil.org.uk

Welcome to all our Sunday services

St Andrew's 9.30 am Together for Worship

Preacher: Tom Putt

Leader: Beth Farrington

Assurance

St John's 10.30 am Morning Worship

Preacher: Tom Putt Leader: David Upton

Assurance.

6.30@St John's Preacher: James Dudley-Smith

Leader: Tom Putt

Psalm 3

Visitors: Thank you for joining us. Feel free to ask for any information you need, and do introduce yourself to us.

Babies/Toddlers: St. John's has a supervised crèche for 0-3 from the start of the 10.30 am service. Please ask for directions.

Groups for children begin after the first part of the 10.30 am service at St John's. If your children prefer to stay in the service, that is fine

too.

St George's Day service Please pray for St Andrew's scouts holding a service at St Andrew's this morning with James Dudley-Smith.

St John's – Annual Parochial Church Meeting is on Wednesday 26th April in the schoolrooms at 7.30pm. Please come! This is a lively and enjoyable meeting, reviewing and celebrating God's work at St John's

The Nomination Form for St John's Annual Parochial Church Meeting is at the back of the church. Please sign up if you are planning to stand for any vacancy.

APCM papers: the St. John's website (sjyeovil.org.uk) now has a section for the annual meeting, including the Agenda for the meeting, and the full Annual Report and Financial reports.

APCM papers: There are two copies of the Annual report available to read at St John's for those without access to the website.

The agenda for the meeting on 26th April can be printed from the website. A limited number will be available at the meeting.

Newcomers buffet supper on Saturday 20th May 7.30pm at the Rectory. **You may have been coming to St John's & St Andrew's for some time or still feel very new – either way, if you haven't attended a newcomers' supper before please join us for a very informal evening.**

We would really appreciate the opportunity to meet and chat with you: you will meet others who are new to St John's and St Andrew's and begin to make friends.

There is a board to sign at the back of St John's and please help yourself to an invitation card – directions are on the back of the card.

Alternatively speak to Kath Upton or leave a message at the church office if you would like to come. (01935 427745)

Please pray for the family and friends of Roy Coward, whose funeral will take place at St. John's on 27th April.

Please pray for the family and friends of Keith Bartlett whose funeral will take place in St. John's on Tuesday 2nd May at 12:30 pm.

May Bank Holiday walk and picnic for all ages (May 1st)

All welcome! Bring a picnic and meet at the Ham Hill Centre which includes the Rangers' office at 11.00am.

Waterproofs and wellies......or......sun hats and sun cream. Join us for a fun day out.

Our main parish prayer meetings are on the First Wednesdays of the month at 7:30 pm in St. Andrew's hall. Do join us on Wednesday 3rd May.

Follow-up from 'A Monk's Tale' – see page 21 of April FOCUS from Kate Scorer, and learn more about Martin Luther. This is part of a series of articles appearing through 2017 in Focus. You can see previous issues on the church website.

Next St John's Women's Breakfast - May 6th at Yeovil Court Hotel from 9.00 – 10.30 am. Alll are very welcome, and this always a wonderful opportunity to ask friends along. Emma Hunter-Dunn is our speaker, a young Mother and theologian who will be speaking about Women and work! If you would like to come please sign up on the list at the back of the Church. (£6 for continental breakfast and £8.50 for cooked)

CAP "May the 4th be with you!" How are you when it comes to managing your money? CAP are the largest provider of adult financial education in the UK and your local CAP Centre will be running a fun 3 week course looking at establishing, balancing and maintaining a household budget. The tutors will provide tips on managing expenses and saving for future events. For more information please contact the Yeovil CAP Centre on 01935 426771, email williamwebbe@capuk.org or sign up directly on the CAP Money website at www.capmoney.org The course will be held at The Gateway, Addlewell Lane, Yeovil BA20 1QN from 7pm on 4/11/18 May and is completely free to attend.

Lord's Larder Update from March. Thank you everyone who has donated food items to the Lord's Larder Food Bank:

If you would like to support the Lord's Larder this month, they are currently running short of:- tins of sweet corn, tins of mixed vegetables, jars of pasta sauce, jars of peanut butter, jars of marmite, tinned custard, sugar, UHT Milk and empty supermarket carrier bags.

Many thanks for all your support of the work of The Lord's Larder: it is really appreciated by all the people we help each month.

Camino Walk

Tricia Smallcalder is walking the medieval pilgrim route from the foothills of the Pyrenees to Santiago de Compostela in NW Spain, starting at the end of April. It is a distance of 800kms /500 miles and will take 33 days. Tricia is raising money for two Yeovil charities – Street Pastors and CAP – and also for WaterAid. Any donations, however small would be very welcome. There are forms at the back of St John's for the Yeovil charities and on line on JustGiving.com for donations to WaterAid. **Thank you.**

Family matters Miriam Berry-Sims is moving to Woborns Almhouses. She will really appreciate help with this. Prior to the move, help with moving small boxes. May 8th she will need a van and driver and "ablebodied strong muscle help".

May 9th & 10th help cleaning carpets and small paint jobs (eg skirting boards) in flat she is vacating.

Please contact Miriam on 07477 979988 myrrh@live.co.uk

Lost property There is a table at the back of St John's, in front of the font displaying various items of lost property. Please check these. We would like to return items to owners rather than dispose of them!

St John's 10.30 am	Sunday April 30th Together for Holy Communion Preacher: James Dudley-Smith Leader: Tom Putt Transformation
6.30@St John's	Preacher: Tom Putt Leader: James Dudley-Smith Psalm 3

Parish Office, St John's Schoolrooms, Church Path, BA20 1HE e-mail office@sjyeovil.org.uk Tel: 01935 427745

A diary of future events and contact details for staff are published in Focus, which can also be viewed on line.